
Photographic Research

Kay Y. James 
2265 Manzanita Drive 
Oakland, California 94611 
415339-2236

February 1, 1980

Miss Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut 06793

Dear Miss Dorr:

I wrote you quite some time ago regarding one of your photographs from THE BARE 
FEET. I enclose a photocopy of the letter, in the event you did not receive it.

My deadline for all photographic and fine art material is almost upon me and I 
must know whether or not we will be able or obtain a black and white photograph 
of the woman combing out and braiding her hair from the book.

We would be paying a minimum of $75 for the one-time use of the photograph, and 
perhaps a larger amount if it is reproduced larger than % page, which would 
probably be the case. We would then return the print to you after we have had it 
returned from the printer.

I understand your niece sometimes handles your correspondence, and I am hoping 
that she will be able to let me know about this as soon as possible.

Thanking you, I am,

Sincerely yours,


